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Continue to November 19, 2019, the presentation to the Board of Supervisors on and consideration of options
for financing for building removal on current and future County-owned properties on the former Fort Ord and
analysis of proposed Fort Ord Reuse Authority bond issuance. (ADDED VIA ADDENDA)
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Board of Supervisors continue to November 19, 2019, the presentation to the Board
of Supervisors on and consideration of options for financing for building removal on current and future County-
owned properties on the former Fort Ord and analysis of proposed Fort Ord Reuse Authority bond issuance.

Prepared and Approved by: Melanie Beretti, RMA, Property Administration/Special Programs Manager
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